
From: Rob Smith <robsmith@mvalaw.com>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/1/2017 2:09:13 PM
Subject: Re: Video Draft Script - Hospice Care of South Carolina (20th Anniversary Gala - June 3)

This is awesome. Thank you so much and please let Governor Bryant know how much we appreciate 
his time and help.

Rob Smith
864-444-4470

On Jun 1, 2017, at 11:53, Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Hi Rob,
I have just shared through Dropbox the video of the Lt. Gov. I have also put the video on our YouTube account 
as unlisted so you can only access the video with the direct link which is copied below. I hope this works for you 
all, but please let me know if you need anything else from our end. We are happy to help!
Thank you!
Tori Beth
https://youtu.be/HX5PgnZrwIU 
Tori Beth Black
Communications Director
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-1979
 

From: Rob Smith [mailto:robsmith@mvalaw.com] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 2:13 PM
 
To: Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Cc: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Video Draft Script - Hospice Care of South Carolina (20th Anniversary Gala - June 3)
 
Good afternoon and I hope all is well.
 
I spoke with Danny and he mentioned Lieutenant Governor Bryant is willing to produce a short video message 
for the Hospice Care of South Carolina’s 20th anniversary gala on June 3. Please find below a draft script for your 
and Lieutenant Governor Bryant’s consideration.
 
I appreciate your and Lieutenant Governor Bryant’s time and consideration. Please let me know if you need 
anything from me or if I can be of service.
 
Thanks,
Rob
864-444-4470
 
"Good evening. I am so pleased to be able to be part of today’s events – even though only through video – to 
celebrate the 20th anniversary of the founding of Hospice Care of South Carolina. Twenty years. So much has 
changed in our state in those years, but what hasn’t changed is the quality of care and dedication to service of 
Hospice Care of South Carolina.
 
Since Hospice Care of South Carolina's inception in 1997, the organization has expanded from covering only the 
upstate area to now providing coverage to every corner of our great state. Hospice Care of South Carolina has 
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touched the lives of thousands of South Carolinians - becoming the largest hospice provider in the state. This 
accomplishment in only 20 short years has been made possible through innovation, compassion and a never-
ending dedication to quality and selfless service to the patients and families that entrust Hospice Care of South 
Carolina with their care during the advanced stages of terminal illness. Each and every one of you to help make 
the most difficult time in a person’s life a bit better. What a wonderful gift.
 
To David, Todd, and to the over 300 members of the Hospice Care team, I would like to thank you for your 
dedication to making all of South Carolina a better state through your everyday efforts to comfort those in need 
and through your countless charitable contributions. I wish you many more years of continued success.
 
I hope you enjoy the rest of the celebration! If I can be of service to any member of the Hospice Care of South 
Carolina team, please do not hesitate to contact me"
 
 
Robert R. Smith, II | Attorney at Law  | robsmith@mvalaw.com  | 704.331.1091  | Fax: 704.378.1975
 
Moore & Van Allen PLLC | Suite 4700  | 100 North Tryon Street  | Charlotte, NC 28202
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